
	

Monday	2nd	October	2017	
At	7:00	pm	

	
The	 Autumn	 Village	 Meeting	 will	 be	 held	 on	 Monday	 2nd	 October	 in	 the	
Reading	Room	at	7	o’clock	pm.	 	Agenda	 items	 should	be	submitted	 to	me	at	
The	Leat	House	no	later	than	Sunday	24th	September,	and	the	full	agenda	will	
be	published	on	Monday	25th	September.			
	
Over	the	past	few	months	there	has	been	a	fair	amount	of	general	speculation	
unsupported	by	much	factual	evidence	of	the	preferred	routing	for	the	A303.		
However,	 it	 is	 quite	 likely	 that	 some	 significant	 information	 will	 become	
available	or	known	within	the	next	two	weeks	or	so.		Should	the	Government	
make	an	announcement	this	month	on	the	road’s	routing	that	would	have	an	
affect	 on	 this	 village	 and	 Parish,	 a	 separate	 meeting	 will	 be	 convened	 to	
discuss	the	implications.	

		
	
	

Neil	MacDougall	
Chairman	Berwick	Parish	Meetings	
01722	792761				 	 	 	 	 	 	 email:		neil.macdougall@me.com		


